Public Works	2	September 21, 2020

Minute of the Public Works Committee on October 25, 2020

Present							Also Present

E. Beatty							C. Saley, PW Director			
W. Willis							S. Johnson, Assistant Director of PW
								J. Rosen, Mayor’s Assistant
								L. Streit, Recording Secretary

Due to lack of a quorum, the following was briefly discussed.

· Bayview Beach Flood mitigation project is coming to completion and is going very well.  Milling and paving will follow.
· Welches Point water main project is ongoing and making good progress.
· Paving – just finished in the Benjamin Heights area.  Gunn Street – found more work was needed; catch basins are being rebuilt.  Factory Lane is being done. Orange Ave – behind M & M Farms being done.  Wepawaug and Dale Drive will be next.
· Beatty stated that she would like to meet with Chris or Steve out at Bayview; there is a resident concern with the pump station as well as an issue in the road.
· Beatty asked about storm clean up.  Chris reported that it is 90 – 95% complete.  Steve stated that there is tree damage but not high risk.  They are prioritizing with the high risk ones.  Willis questioned high risk.  Steve stated that it is the nature of the defect of the tree and the potential impact.  Some areas have limited access and they are working it out.
· UI work was briefly discussed.
· Morningside area has had some tree trimming; some trees are to be removed. 

The next regular meeting will be on November 30, 2020.

The meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m.

							Respectfully submitted,


							Lisa Streit

